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th
 December 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

Gunnersbury Park Museum – Victorian Classroom Experience 

 

As part of our learning in history, Year 5 will be visiting Gunnersbury Park Museum where they will 

experience life in a Victorian classroom.  In order for them to enter into the spirit of the day, the 

museum request that the children dress up as Victorian school children. 

The following clothing will be suitable: 

Boys Girls 

Dark trousers tucked into knee length dark socks 

School shoes 

Hair styled off their faces  

Long hair plaited but not in buns 

Plain long sleeved shirts Wear plain ribbons 

Waistcoat/neckerchiefs/plain scarves Knee length socks 

Caps if possible Calf or long skirts or dark dresses 

 Long or short sleeved blouses 

 

It is not possible for all three classes to visit the museum on the same day, due to lack of space. 

Therefore the classes will attend on the following days: 

Class 5SS – Wednesday 16
th

 January 2019 

Class 5KD – Wednesday 16
th
 January 2019 

Class 5RR – Friday 18
th

 January 2019 

Please ensure that on the relevant day, your child comes to school dressed as a Victorian schoolchild. 

Please also provide your child with a warm coat in case of inclement weather. A packed lunch in a 

named carrier bag will also be needed.  No fizzy drinks will be allowed. There will be an opportunity 

for the children to purchase small souvenir items from the shop.  If you would like your child to 

purchase items, please send your child with no more than £3 in a named envelope or purse.  They 

must accept responsibility for any money they bring. The children will travel by coach to 

Gunnersbury Park Museum.  They will leave at 9:15am approximately and return at approximately 

3pm.  A voluntary contribution of £14.50 is requested to cover the cost of the trip.  

We would be grateful if you would sign and return the slip below. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms Snowden                                Mrs. Dunlap                                        Mrs Radia 

Year 5 Class Teachers 

 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Gunnersbury Park Museum – Victorian Classroom 
 

Child Name…………………………………………………………..............Class…………………....... 

I give permission for my child to attend Gunnersbury Park Museum and to travel to and from Gunnersbury 

Park Museum by coach. 

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £14.50. (cheque/cash) 

 

Signed:……………………………………............ (Parent/Carer). Date:.......................  
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